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How did you celebrate? 

How did you celebrate International 

Children's Day on June 1, 2022? Let our staff 

know by sending in a news tip at the link 

below! 

SEND YOUR 

STORIES HERE 











Safe Sport Activity Books 

You can either purchase books on Match-Up or download PDF versions for 5-11 year olds and 
12-18 year olds.

Talk to us today 

719 866 4578 

1 Olympic Plaza, Colorado Springs, CO 80909-5780 
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